
                         Approved Minutes for the Renewable Energy Task Force  
                                               Meeting on August 25, 2021 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM 
 
In attendance were Rob Wills, Thom Whitcomb, Deb DeIseo and Bev Edwards  
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved 
 
Rob Wills and Tom Whitcomb provided an overview of the anticipated Charette process 
for scoping out a potential affordable housing initiative. The committee will look for ways 
to partner with any affordable housing initiative in the future. 
 
The Trello project management board was reviewed and next steps were determined. 
These included: 
         1. Documentation of potential funding sources (Tom/Deb) 
         2. Discussions with Eversource (Rob)  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bev Edwards 
 
 


